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Rep. Scott Allen On Repealing 48 Hour Waiting Period 

Madison- Representative Scott Allen (R-Waukesha) speaks in this video on why he believes the 48 hour 

waiting period for handgun purchase is antiquated. “This outdated law actually punishes the law-abiding 

citizen while having almost no effect on the criminal element,” Rep. Allen said. 

 

                                               To view the brief video click on the link below.                                                            

                                                                https://youtu.be/EleKlj1B_eg 
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